
Update Jacklina Theonest – September 2023 

 

To my sponsors, 

Firstly I’m taking this opportunity to thank you for your support to me, something that helps me to 

continue with my studies. Because without your help to me it will be so difficult even to join the 

college of nursing due to different problems holding to my family. So it was difficult to me to afford 

school needs including school fees. 

I kindly ask you to continue with your help to me and then not only but also I need to inform you that 

now I’m going to continue with second year from September 2023. The college will be opened on 9-

10-2023 . In this semester there is some of subject like midwifery which will be combined in the 

community midwifery field and health community field and data collection.  

My studies are progressing well and my performance is very good according to the results of 

examination that I got for the first and second semester of the first year.  

I promise to continue with this effort in order to have good performance in this semester and all of 

my studies. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Jacklina Theonest 

  



 


